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Dear Parent 
 
Welcome to the final half term of this school year … 

 
On Friday, we celebrate the Solemnity of the Sacred Heart of Jesus, and have invited any Y5 or Y6 children 
who wish to attend Mass at 8.30am to do so.  Some staff will remain in school for those who elect to go 
straight into school.  Staff will also be available in the church.  Please ensure that any children who are 
attending mass have face masks with them.  Thank you.   
 

. 

 

E-Safety – Meeting for Parents of YR – Y4 aged children  
Please find the link for the e-safety meeting to be held tomorrow, Wednesday, at 6pm via Teams.   This is 
really important in our times and we need to be sure that we are all safeguarding the children as much as 
possible in the cyber world as much as the physical world. 
 

Link:  https://tinyurl.com/stmarysesafety 

 
 
We welcome back Mrs Noone from her maternity leave.   Mrs Noone is returning on a 
part time basis for the foreseeable future.  It is great to have her back at St Mary’s. 
 
 

 

 

Reading Recommendations … 
 

Miss Adams (Y5) recommends ‘The Girl of Ink and Stars’ by Kiran 

Millwood Hargrave because it is full of myth, magic and thrilling 

adventures!  There are plenty of unexpected twists and turns which makes 

it impossible to put down! 

 

 

Wildlife Trust – 30 Days Wild 
 

Can you do one wild thing a day throughout the  
month of June!? 

 

Follow @StMaryB17 on twitter for lots of ideas on how you 
can take part in the challenge. Upload your images of your 
fun and exciting random acts of wildness and tag us in them! 
Visit www.wildlifetrust.org for more information.  
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Euros Themed Non-Uniform Day – Friday 18th June 2021 
 

To celebrate the Euros, the school council would like to hold a non-uniform day to raise money for 
board games/wet play resources. A donation of £1 would be welcomed. 
 
We would like the children to dress up in the colours of the country they are studying in class.The 
countries are as follows: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
H M Cusack 
Headteacher 

YR England  

Y1 France 

Y2 Denmark 

Y3 Spain 

Y4 Sweden 

Y5 Italy 

Y6 Germany 


